
On Mon, Jan 4, 2016 at 7:45 AM, Forrest Bivens  wrote: 

Dear Chad, 

 

Regrettably I must step down from LDRRAC to focus on some health issues.  It has been a 

rewarding year, and I want to thank you and the Advisory Committee at large for all your 

support.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Forrest Bivens  
 


